
From: Szatkowski, Tara
To: Katie Dana
Subject: RE: EAC Insurance Documents - Booth 1617 - Reliable Automatic Sprinkler Co.
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 9:30:48 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Got it!  
 
Tara Szatkowski
Conference & Expo Operations Manager I NFPA
+1 857 372-0997
tszatkowski@nfpa.org
 
National Fire Protection Association
The leading information and knowledge resource on fire, electrical and related hazards.
 
IT’S A BIG WORLD. LET’S PROTECT IT TOGETHER
 

From: Katie Dana <kdana@ampminc.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 8:08 AM
To: Szatkowski, Tara <TSzatkowski@nfpa.org>
Subject: EAC Insurance Documents - Booth 1617 - Reliable Automatic Sprinkler Co.

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
CAUTION: Always use caution when opening attachments. Make sure you know the sender and are you expecting
one.

 

Hi Tara,
 
Please find the insurance certificate with the show listed per your request for AMPM being an
EAC.  At your earliest convenience, please confirm safe receipt and that we are all set with our
EAC requirements.
 
Thank you!
 

Katie Dana
+1.989.837.8814
kdana@ampminc.com
ampminc.com
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